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Investigators Seek to Identify Attempted Larceny Suspects 

  
 

HANOVER, Va. – On May 21, 2017, the Sheriff’s Office responded to a business located in the 
11000 block of Washington Highway for a reported attempted larceny of excavating equipment. 
The two suspects, pictured on the next page, are believed to have attempted to steal the pieces 
of equipment from the fenced area of the business after gaining entry by use of bolt cutters.  
 
The suspects appear to have extensive knowledge in operating commercial vehicles and used a 
stolen tractor trailer to attempt this larceny.   
 
Anyone with information about this incident, or can identify the suspects, is asked to contact the 
Hanover County Sheriff’s Office at (804) 365-6140 or the Metro Richmond Crime Stoppers at 
(804) 780-1000.  Citizens can also text Crime Stoppers at 274637 (CRIMES), using the keyword 
“iTip” followed by their tip. Both Crime Stoppers methods are anonymous. 
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Suspect 1 

Suspect 2 


